
 

 
October 17, 2006 

 

 
 
 

 
To the Honorable Common Council  
  Public Works Committee 

City of Milwaukee 
 
Dear Committee Members: 

 
 File No. 051564 is a file Resolution to vacate the Southerly portion of the North -South alley 
located on the North Side of South Fairmount Avenue and East of North 37th Street, in the 1st 

Aldermanic District. The vacation was requested by PAK Technologies to consolidate land ownership.  
 
 The Department of Public Works Coordinated Report contains no stated objections to the 

proposed vacation. At the request of the Commissioner of Public Works, the petitioner provided:  
 

Equity in Catch Basin $400.00 

Benefit Assessments $718.03 

Total $1,118.03 

 
 Since the proposed vacation is not in conflict with City plans, the City Plan Commission at its 
special meeting on October 16, 2006, recommended approval of the file.  
 

Sincerely,  
 
 

 
 

Rocky Marcoux  

Executive Secretary  
City Plan Commission of Milwaukee 

 

cc: Ald. Hamilton 


